
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Community Member, 
 
We understand that there is a lot of concern in our local community 
as news of the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to 
develop. St. Rose Hospital is continuing to monitor and respond to 
this evolving situation and is committed to keeping our community 
safe. 
 
What we are doing to keep you safe 
ï For your safety and to minimize the potential of virus exposure 

for our patients and staff, we are screening all patients via 
phone, prior to your outpatient procedure(s). 

ï If you need emergency care, you will be screened prior to 
entering the Emergency Department. 

ï If you have respiratory symptoms, you will be given a mask to 
wear. 

ï If you have respiratory symptoms and meet the screening 
criteria for COVID-19, your Emergency Department clinician 
will determine the appropriate clinical course. 

 
How St. Rose Hospital is prepared to care for patients with 
COVID-19 
We have detailed plans in place for our medical facility and we 
manage the care of infectious or potentially infectious patients every 
day. Your care and safety continues to be our top priority. 

Resources 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

California Department of Public Health 
Alameda County Public Health 


